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Opportunity for Meaningful Community Partnership: Supporting Mary G. Porter Traditional School 

 
To Whom it may Concern: 
 
We are reaching out to you with an exciting opportunity to make a meaningful impact on the education and well-being of our students at 
Mary G. Porter Traditional School. As a pillar of our community, your support could play a pivotal role in shaping the future of our students. 
 
At Mary G. Porter Traditional, we provide our students with the best possible educational experience, and we believe that strong 
partnerships with local businesses are essential in achieving this goal. We are currently seeking partners who are passionate about 
education and community development to join us in the following ways: 
 

• Financial Contributions: Your financial support will directly contribute to improving our school's infrastructure, resources, and 
programs. Whether it's providing funds for classroom technology, extracurricular activities, or scholarships, your donation will make a 
significant impact on our students' learning journey. 

 

• Item Donations: Donating items such as school supplies, books, equipment, or even furniture can greatly enhance the learning 
environment for our students. Your generosity in providing these essential resources will be deeply appreciated. 

 

• Volunteer Engagement: Your team's involvement as mentors, guest speakers, or event volunteers can inspire and motivate our 
students. Your expertise and experience can help shape their aspirations and broaden their horizons. 

 

• Participation in Events: We host a variety of family engagement events, workshops, and school fairs throughout the year. Your 
participation in these events could provide exposure for your business while fostering a strong connection with our community. 

 

• Collaborative Initiatives: We are open to discussing unique partnership ideas that align with your business objectives while 
contributing positively to our school community. 

 
Your partnership with Mary G. Porter Traditional School goes beyond a simple donation; it is an investment in the future of our community. 
We firmly believe that working together can create a nurturing environment where students thrive and achieve their potential. 
 
If you are interested in exploring this partnership opportunity or learning more about how you can support Mary G. Porter Traditional 
School, please feel free to contact me at 703-580-6501 or via email at johnsobl@pwcs.edu.  I would be thrilled to discuss how we can tailor 
this partnership to align with your business values and objectives. 
 
Thank you for considering this proposal. We are eager to embark on this journey together for the betterment of our students and our 
community. 
 
Warm Regards,           

 

Beverly Johnson                                                            

Beverly Johnson                                                                                                                                                   
Parent Liaison, Mary G. Porter Traditional School 
 

Please scan the QR code to complete 
Partnership request form. 

http://www.porter.pwcs.edu/
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